Douglas Young

From: Douglas Young

Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 3:10 PM

To: ‘craig@swarm-technologies.com'
Subject: Request for Info - File #0305-EX-CN-2017
Attachments: SpaceCapCoverLtr.docx

This application requires an ITU SpaceCap cover letter to submit the APl SpaceCap file. In addition, a draft ITU SpaceCap
cover letter is attached. The applicant should provide the points of contact information mentioned in the ITU SpaceCap

cover letter.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.
Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of June 6, 2017 may result in application dismissal pursuant
to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.



FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
INTERNATIONAL BUREAU
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554

fax: +1 202 418 1208; TwX: 710 822 0160
e-mail: IBMAIL@FCC.GOV

IN REPLY REFER TO:

800C2/SEB15109

Atila Matas, Head of SPR
Radiocommunication Bureau
International Telecommunication Union
Place des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 20

Subject: Advance Publication Information for the BisonSat
Satellite network.

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the provisions of Article 9.1 and Appendix 4 of
the Radio Regulations, the Administration of the United States is
submitting a request for the Advance Publication Information of the
BisonSat satellite network.

Enclosed is a diskette containing an electronic copy using Space
Capture V.7 of the information for the BisonSat satellite network.

In addition we would like to provide the cost recovery billing
information under Agency code 528 in the Preface to the
International Frequency List (IFL) for U.S.A. commercial
operators. Cost-recovery iInvoices associated with this filing
should be sent to the following point of contact:

POC name

Salish Kootenai College
Address

E-Mail:

Phone:

Fax:



Technical questions regarding this submission should be directed to:
POC name
Licensee/Applicant Organization
Address
E-Mail:
Phone:
Fax:

We request that a courtesy copy of all correspondence be sent to our
Administration also.

Please acknowledge receipt of this information.
Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Chief, Strategic Analysis and
Negotiations Division
International Bureau

Enclosure

IT replying by fax, reply to 1 202 418 1208 (preferred) or 1 202 418 0398 (alternate)





